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There is a “Water in Fuel” Message on the INFO Center of the Dash
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Tech Tip #19-1207

Recently with the onset of the North East weather conditions, we have had
issues where drivers are seeing messages on the “INFO” Center of the dash
or in some cases Check Engine Lights(CEL). When a CEL is present we
have found code #0418 active which is “Water In Fuel (WIF) indicator High.
Upon going through the diagnostic steps, we found nothing that would have
caused the light, but the code remained active and could not be cleared.
We continued to investigate…..several years ago we had standardized to
use option #40233-14 which changes location of the fuel/water separator
mounting from being mounted on the frame over the rear axle to being
mounted on the Driver Control Module (Firewall). The electrical harness is
the same for both applications and when this option is ordered we
recommend to install a plastic “cap” over the connector plug #C735 at the
rear to prevent water infiltration. Please see Figures #1-#3

Water in Fuel Display on Blue Bird Vision
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FIGURE #1 FIGURE #2

FIGURE #3

http://newyorkbussales.com/
http://www.nyhma.org/viewforum.php?f=2&start=0


©2015 New York Bus Sales. All rights reserved.

ALL of our Service Updates can be found on the New York Bus Sales website
Or at the New York Head Mechanic website 

3

Once you determine this to be an issue, clean the connector on the unit
and verify by clearing the code that the issue has been resolved.
There is a 2-pin “mating connector”, part #00008461 (Figure #4) and 2
“sealing plugs”, part # 01891647 (Figure #5) which should be installed to
protect against future contamination.
Connect the “Mating Connector” to the plug and install the “Sealing Plugs”
as shown in Figure #6

Figure #4

Figure #5
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Figure #6
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CONTACT OUR SERVICE OR PARTS DEPARTMENT WITH ANY 
QUESTIONS

SERVICE

Chittenango: 800-962-5768
Daryl Wallace 

Rochester: 800-463-3232
Eric Bosley

Albany: 866-867-1100
Ben Reiling

Lower Hudson Valley Region:
845-609-7070

Customer Support 
Representatives

Eastern Region: 
Gary Bigness 
845-500-3707

Central Region: 
Call Service
TBD

Western Region: 
Call Service
TBD

Comments or Concerns:
John Johnston
jjohnston@newyorkbussales.com
Cell 315-263-0766

PARTS

Director of Parts
Jim Hogan
jhogan@newyorkbussales.com
607-227-5794

Chittenango: 800-962-5768

Gari McQuade
gmcquade@newyorkbussales.com

Bill Cox
bcox@newyorkbussales.com

John Lewin
jlewin@newyorkbussales.com

Dave Grant
dgrant@newyorkbussales.com

Albany: 866-867-1100

Sean Conway
sconway@newyorkbussales.com
Dan Haight
dhaight@newyorkbussales.com

Rochester: 800-463-3232

Steve Hibbard
shibbard@newyorkbussales.com
James Roeser
jroeser@newyorkbussales.com

http://newyorkbussales.com/
http://www.nyhma.org/viewforum.php?f=2&start=0
mailto:jjohnston@newyorkbussales.com
mailto:jhogan@newyorkbussales.com
mailto:gmcquade@newyorkbussales.com
mailto:bcox@newyorkbussales.com
mailto:jlewin@newyorkbussales.com
mailto:dgrant@newyorkbussales.com
mailto:sconway@newyorkbussales.com
mailto:sconway@nybussales.com
mailto:shibbard@newyorkbussales.com
mailto:jroeser@newyorkbussales.com

